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Members,

Our annual meeting in January almost seems like a lifetime ago with all that is going on in the world today.  
Then, a motion was made to spend some of our convention profits on engraved paver bricks to support the 
new Pontiac Transportation Museum located in Pontiac, MI.  The bricks will be inscribed with our Keystone 
Chapter emblem and inscription in a 16 X16" arrangement.

Part of this layout being offered by the museum allows for an adjacent layout of 4X8" or 8X8"pavers 
surrounding our club logo to be offered to individual club members. This is being offered at $100 & $250 
per paver inscribed with your name and info. It allows for 3 lines of data with up to 20 characters per line. 
(You would work out the details with the museum directly).

The club will be moving forward with our club pavers, and if you would like to participate with the 
surrounding border please contact AJ Koszi at koszi@aol.com.  He has worked hard on this program and 
will manage it for our club.

Just as an FYI, the club is going to participate and many individual members have expressed interest in 
participating in the logo border, but this is an offering and is not a club requirement or recommendation. 
The club offers this as information to its members.
Also please rsee the diagram below and order form on the next page provided by AJ in this newsletter.

Please remain safe and healthy, and I look forward to seeing everyone very soon this summer.

See ya down the road,
Tom Wright
President
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